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Mr. President,
Denmark thanks the delegation of Sweden for its presentation today and for its comprehensive national reporting in preparation of this UPR.
Denmark commends the resolute and clear commitment of the new Swedish Government to maintain human rights as a cornerstone in Swedish foreign policy and to actively pursue a strong human rights dimension in every domestic political decision. 
In order to track the results of these important efforts, continuous monitoring and reporting on the human rights situation is essential. 
Denmark therefore recommends that Sweden establishes a fully independent National Human Rights Institution in compliance with the Paris Principles.
We welcome the work undertaken by Sweden, together with Finland and Norway, to progress in the negotiations on the draft Nordic Sami Convention with a view to finalising those negotiations in the course of 2016. The convention will secure and strengthen existing international norms concerning rights of indigenous peoples and harmonise legislation in those three countries. 
In line with these efforts, Denmark recommends Sweden to ratify the ILO Convention No. 169 on indigenous and tribal peoples.
Thank you Mr. President
